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  Afterschool Clubs          January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We will be starting a KS1 Multisports club after the February half term.  Please see the details below. 
The club will be visible on the School Gateway app between Saturday 27th January and Friday 2nd February 2024. 
 
 
KS1 – 3:10pm-4:20pm 
Friday – Multi-Sports – Reception, Year 1 & 2 – 20 children – starts after February half term 
 
 
 

 
Please note that you will need to apply for the club places online via the School Gateway App which you should have all 
registered for and have access to.  If you have any problems, then please contact the office email at admin@whitmore-
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